Countdown to Christmas at Hubbard!

Important events and information for the busy month of December at Hubbard, some of it is
timely so have a look!

fS Our Hubbard Parent Group and Staff are busy planning for events at

C e Hubbard. In advance, we appreciate your support as we support all
i E : & students at our school.

& A

Parent Group Fundraiser a New Christmas Idea!

We are asking families to donate a gift card from one of their favorite
stores, coffee shops or restaurants. Cards will be organized and raffled
off as a school fundraiser during the month of December. Any
donation of $5.00 or more is greatly appreciated by Dec. 3.

We are hoping for a successful event with your help!

1. Send in your Gift Card donations by December 3rd.

2. We will organize and advertise the gift card selection that will be available in our
school raffle and will send tickets home for sale.

3. Our raffle will include the gift cards and a small selection of basket items put
together by your parent group.

Send them in right away so we can get organized! Thank you for your ongoing support of Hubbard!

Helping Hands at Hubbard Christmas Food Drive December 1%-17%,

Once again, our students will be gathering items to support the Oromocto Food Bank. More
than ever before, the Food Bank needs our help! The children are always so proud to see
that their contributions add up to something so large and wonderful for others.

Every year we also collect coins toward the purchase of turkeys and perishables for the
food hampers. We have set up a coin jar if that is easier for your family to donate. This
money will go to the food bank as well. Staff will be donating their casual Friday funds for
this cause.

Sometimes we need to be helped up, and sometimes we need to help out; donate what you are able.

Grinch Day at Hubbard is December 17t

Look for those grinchy green clothes for December 17" as Hubbard celebrates its annual Grinch Day.
Our @ will grow three times that day as we present the food bank with our donations. We are hoping to
have a special presentation of The Grinch to share with students and as always, our parent group will
have a special treat for students to say thank you for supporting the Food Bank.

Christmas Performances 2021

While we will not be hosting an in-person concert again this year, we will prepare at video presentation
for students and parents to view. Details will be sent home if any special clothing or props are needed.
Our date for viewing is set for December 21%,

The last day of school is December 23rd this year!
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